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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Discussion paper: First issue v. latest (current) issue 
 
 
CILIP thanks DNB for its discussion paper. 
 
CILIP agrees with the general proposals and recommendations of the paper, 
and looks forward to further discussion. 
 
CILIP suggests that a more generic framework needs to be developed for 
RDA internationalisation and its impact on the RDA Toolkit. For example, the 
text would be clearer if it could avoid multiple references to an alternate 
instruction, as is the case here. 
 


